
     To whom it may concern: 
Office of the United Nations  

High Commissioner for Human Rights 
UNOG-OHCHR 

1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland  
 

E-Mail: UPRsubmissions@ohchr.org 
 

The Hague, 7 February 2008 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
On behalf of the Unrepresented Nations and Peoples Organization (UNPO) I would like to 
present my compliment to You and would like to hereby request Your consideration on the 
communication concerning the Universal Periodic Review. 
 
The Unrepresented Nations and Peoples Organization (UNPO) is a democratic, international 
membership organization. Its Members are indigenous peoples, occupied nations, minorities 
and unrecognized states or territories who have joined together to protect their human and 
cultural rights, preserve their environments, and to find non-violent solutions to conflicts, 
which affect them.  
 
Please find attached four documents that our organisation has compiled for the first session of 
countries being reviewed by the Human Rights Council, specifically concerning the Romania, 
Pakistan and Ukraine. 
 
We hope that you will take into due consideration these documents for the first session of the 
Universal Periodic Review of the United Nations Human Rights Council. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Marino Busdachin     
UNPO General Secretary  
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